
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 October 2005 

2. 2004/05 GREENSPACE CAPITAL WORKS – END OF YEAR STATUS HAGLEY/FERRYMEAD 
 
 The Team Manager (Capital Projects) informed the Board of the end of year financial position and 

status of the Greenspace Capital Projects within the Board area for 2004/05.   
 
 The Board received the information and decided to recommend to staff that investigations be pursued 

for a memorial park on the old Christchurch Women’s Hospital site, to be located by the protected 
trees on Colombo Street as preferred by the Greenspace Unit in their initial concept plans. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


